
Care of:

DO YOU WANT 
YOUR CHILDREN 

TO ATTEND A 
FULL-TIME SHIA 
ITHNA-ASHARI  

ISLAMIC SCHOOL?

NOW THEY CAN

Care of:

mujtaba@academyofislam.com
www.academyofislam.com

Al-Mujtabā (a) Fee Subsidy is a Subsidy 
program available only to the Shi’a 

Ithnā-Asharī Muslim students attending 
full-time Islamic School in the Greater 

Toronto Area.

CONTACT

Please contact Hajj Zuher Mohamedali at 
mujtaba@academyofislam.com 

if you:

1
Need more info on Al-Mujtaba Fee Subsidy

2
Would like to contribute for the project and 
need Tax receipts for your contribution

3
Would like to apply subsidy for your children 
or others under your care

4
Inform us about needy family that can benefit 
from the Fee Subsidy

5
Believe that similar project can work for other 
cities in Canada. 



WHAT IS AL-MUJTABA 
FEE SUBSIDY?

WHERE & WHEN DO I 
SEND MY APPLICATION?

RESTRICTIONS & 
CONDITIONS

FIRST COME FIRST SERVE

WHO IS ELIGIBLE?

Al-Mujtabā (a) Fee Subsidy is a Subsidy 
program available only to the Shi’a Ithnā-
Asharī Muslim students attending full-time 
Islamic School in the Greater Toronto Area.

Al-Mujtabā (a) Fee Subsidy is maintained 
and organized by Academy for Learning 
Islam (A.L.I.)

Al-Mujtabā (a) Fee Subsidy is organzied to 
give children with low income family to attend 
an Islamic school without the burden of fees. 

The application must be complete and 
accompanied with all necessary documents 
(2018 Notice of Assessment)and e-mailed 
to mujtaba@academyofislam.com by the 
deadline.

Deadline for continuing students is May 30, 
2019 and new students is June 15, 2019. 
Applications received after the deadline will 
NOT be processed.
 

Subsidy is given on a year to year basis. You 
must apply for each year separately. 

Subsidy will not be back dated for late 
applicants.

There is NO Subsidy for the Toddler/ 
Preschool program, High School program 
and Bus service.

The Subsidy will not be back dated for 
late applicants. Full fees are payable until 
Subsidy is approved by the committee.
 

Children who are from low income families 
or children with financial situation who think 
they may be eligible.

Children and parents have to be from 
Greater Toronto Area and must be Shi’a 
Ithnā-Asharī Muslim

Please note:  A.L.I. Committee reserves the right 
to ask for written proof from Shi’a Muslim centers 
in the Greater Toronto Area &  The application 
must be complete and accompanied with the 
2018 Notice of Assessment

There are limited funds available and 
applications are processed on ‘first come first 
serve’ basis, and the subsidy for continuing 
students will be given priority over the new 
students. One with incomplete application 
may lose priority order and be placed at the 
end of other applicants.

 The subsidy provided will not 
exceed more than 40% of the 
total fees per child per year.  
However, the subsidy could 

be lower than 40% depending 
on the funds available for 

disbursements.


